
TOWN OF HARTLAND MONTHLY MEETING
JUNE 9TH 2009

TOWN OFFICIALS PRESENT:
• CHAIRMAN ROBERT WOLDT
• CLERK ROY BRODHAGEN
• TREASURER JENNY MITCHELL
• SUPERVISOR FRANK HELLER
• SUPERVISOR JAY TESCHKE

MEETING ATTENDEES:
• Bill Dittman
• Norm Eger
• Rick Fink
• Kevin Watermolen

CALL TO ORDER:
The monthly town board meeting of the Town of Hartland held on Tuesday, June
9th, 2009 was called to order by the Town Chairman, Robert Woldt at 7 pm in the
Town of Hartland town hall.

MEETING NOTICES:
Chairman verified with Clerk that proper postings had been done at the Shawano
Leader, Town Hall, corners of N. Highline / Townline Road and S. Highline / E.
Slab City Road

MINUTES:
Clerk Roy Brodhagen read minutes from the May monthly meeting. Jay Teschke
made motion to approve minutes and Frank Heller seconded.

TREASURER’S REPORT:
Payment of Bills:
Frank Heller made a motion to approve payment of accounts, check numbers
8110-8125 totaling $61,496.85. Jay Teschke seconded the motion, motion
carried.
Financial Report:
! Previous Balance $112,874.51
! June Income $536.08
! June Balance after Expenses $51,978.85

ZONING COMMITTEE
No Report.

FIRE COMMISSION
The Fire Commission’s last meeting was May 21st. Election of officers was held. Mel
Wendland stepped down because of conflict of interest being mayor. Past outstanding
bills are getting paid now through the tax intercept program. Discussion was held over
providing fire department coverage in the Town of Waukechon. Kevin Watermolen
presented a letter from the Shawano Are Fire Department that stated that as of April
14th, the BAFD is requested to provide mutual aid on any fires that occur east of Hwy T.
Kevin indicated that their impression is that BAFD will serve as first response
department.



ROADS
Discussion was held on the road construction on Lakeview Road. Blacktopping won’t
occur until ATC is done with their project. North Broadway has not been started yet.
Discussion was then held over seal coating and crack filling. Decision was made to
utilize Bay Valley Seal Coating for the roads that qualify.

Discussion was held on Zachow Road. Roy brought up some comments made by Pat
Rueckert regarding paving reclaimed blacktop at 17' versus 19', which happened on
Valley Road. Jay commented about the possibility of moving the road over by getting
easements instead of paying the high costs of moving the utility poles.

Comments were made about Matt Maroszek’s spraying for brush control and how it’s
cheaper in the long run because of saving costs of brush control in the future.

MISCELLANEIOUS
Frank Heller made a motion, seconded by Jay Teschke to approve the liquor license
renewal for The Morgue.

Bob Tease from Veolia had offered to provide the town with a 4 yard dumpster free of
charge to be placed in back of the town hall. Discussion was held over the problems
that could occur because of folks dropping off non-collectable garbage such as tires
and appliances. Consensus was had that if Veolia will pick up any non-collectables that
are left at the town hall, a dumpster could be placed, otherwise not.

ADJOURNMENT
After no further business was presented, Jay Teschke made a motion to adjourn the meeting,
seconded by Frank Heller. Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.


